
From: Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Beard, Rene <rbeard@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 11/19/2014 2:47:12 PM
Subject: Catawba Indian PIP Emergency Grant

Tony,

When you were in Catawba with Ron and Kostis you told the Catawba Indian Nation they could apply for an
emergency pip grant for their heating/AC. It arrived today and they are asking for $19,719 from us for a total project 
of $21,691.

Barbara Robinson has signed and approved the application.

Thanks
Gerry

Gerry Dickinson
Program Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9867, Fax 803-734-9886
gdickinson@aging.sc.gov
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